
 Kure Beach Community Center 

Committee Meeting Minutes 

April 17,2018 

 

Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order at 9:30am.   All members were present except   

Mararuth Capell. 

Approval of March Committee Meeting 

The minutes were approved as written. 

Old/New Business 

Town News-Craig 

The trading post property is under contingent sale for the development of town 

homes. 

Land View Studies will be starting with Sunny Point and Department of Defense. 

Parking regulations will be discussed at the next Council Meeting.  The 

Regulations may be viewed on the TOKB website. 

Proposed 2019 Budgets will be presented at the next Council Meeting. 

Construction of the new Town Hall is on schedule. 

Rental Updates-Nikki 

Volunteers are needed for the KB Street Festival on Saturday, April 28,2018 from 

11am-5pm at OFP. 

The Classes, Rentals, and Events Schedule has been updated. 

The new barn doors have been installed in the kitchen area of the CC along with 

the stand for the internet box in the conference room. 

Potential Budget Requests 

The committee will not request any additional money for next year.  



 

Beautification Update 

David and Robin Sack have updated the CC Garden with new roses and plantings 

for the pots by the doorway.  The CC has a very refreshing new outside look. 

Financial Report-David 

The budget remains in good standing. 

Other Business 

Committee members agreed to host Coffee with the Mayor on September 29, 

2018 from 9-11am at the Community Center. 

Mary Ann has ordered the new t-shirts. 

Since the CC will be used as a voting site for the May election, the next CC 

monthly meeting will be rescheduled for May 15 at 10:30am. 

A volunteer committee member is needed to chair the BBQ event this year. 

The winner of the door prize offered by Linda Brett-Kell was Sarah Barham. 

Adjourn 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:17am. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by 

 

Elaine Hall 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


